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November 22, 2016 
 
 
Product Line Announcement 
Cast Iron Compressor Valves and Flanges 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Mueller Refrigeration Division has made the decision to discontinue the manufacture and general sales of the 
Cast Iron Compressor Valve and Flange product line, effective June 5, 2017. 
 
Due to increased difficulties procuring components for this product line, and the additional costs associated 
with sourcing as the product line is discontinued, Mueller will increase the list price of the product line for 
all shipments effective January 2, 2017, and again for shipments from April 3, 2017.  Final orders will be 
accepted, with quantities to be confirmed by Mueller based on availability up to June 5, 2017, with all 
shipments to be complete by July 14, 2017.  As cast iron products may develop rust if stored improperly or 
for extended periods of time, all sales will be final, and returns will not be accepted. 
 
Certain part numbers will find a cross reference to our standard brass valve and flange product line, with 
specific information provided in the referenced table below.  Should you require additional information, 
please contact your local sales representative. 
 
Timing 
Price increase – All shipments from January 2, 2017 until March 31st; Additional increase from April 3, 2017 
until final shipment of products. 
Final orders – June 5, 2017 
Final shipments – July 14, 2017 
 
 
Part Number - 1 5/8” Alternative    Part Number – 2 1/8” Alternative 
A-15246   B-32930   A-15586   A-17495 
A-16321   B-32930   A-17535   A-17495 
A-17513   B-32930   A-16324   A-17495 
B-32337   B-32930   A-17523   A-17495 
        B-33572   A-17495 
        B-34671   A-17495 
        B-34325   A-17495  
        B-33793   A-17495 
        B-34761   A-17495 
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